LOCAL GOVERNMENT BILL

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Martin Maguire, Community Advocate, DDI 372 2501

Corporate Plan Output: Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Vol 1 3.2 Text 6

At a meeting on 21 January 2002 of Board Chairpersons, Deputy Chairpersons and Community
Advocates a submission on the Local Government Bill was drafted. The attached draft has already
been submitted to Council as it has to be deposited by 26 January 2002.

The draft submission is for Board information.

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


